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 28 March 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Stargazing Planetarium Visit for Years 1-5 
 
We are very excited to tell you that on Tuesday 18 April 2023 the Stargazing Planetarium 
will be visiting our school to develop our knowledge and understanding of our place in space. 
 
During this immersive experience, the children will have the opportunity to learn more about 
our planet, the moon, sun and solar system and see how they move and what we see in the 
sky. The children will be taken on a journey to experience the awe and wonder of our 
amazing planet! 
 
This activity is partly funded through our current work with the Ogden Trust. Their aim is to 
develop physics education and engagement for all young children.  
 
We are asking parents to give a voluntary contribution of £1 towards this activity, to be sent 
in with your child on the day. 
 
We look forward to taking your children on this in-school trip that we expect will be ‘out of 
this world!’ 
 
Please direct any questions to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Ms N York  
Deputy Headteacher 


